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NORTHERN RAIL DISCOUNT ON SEASON 
TICKETS 
 
 
Northern Rail is offering our parents discount on their child’s season ticket for the 
forthcoming academic year. Below is more information about the offer and how to take 
up this offer. 
 

Every parent worries about getting the correct fare together every morning. They have 
concerns about their child losing the money or spending it on something else and being 
left short for the journey home. The EDUCATIONAL SEASON TICKET helps to calm those 
worries and what’s more, if your child loses their season ticket they’ll replace it. The 
season ticket carries no restrictions, which means that your child can travel worry free 
during evenings and weekend too. The ticket is available from the following 

stations; Hexham, Corbridge, Riding Mill, Stocksfield, Prudoe, Wylam, Blaydon, 

Metrocentre & Dunston to Newcastle. 
  
Northern is committed to making sure that all passengers can travel safely on their 
trains. From September Northern will be running more trains and increasing the 
number of services. Their trains and stations are being cleaned daily and the company 
is using industry leading products, such as Zoono, that provides up to 30 days 

protection against Covid-19. In addition, Northern will need your help to ensure your 
child is wearing a facemask when they travel (unless they are exempt).  
  
This fantastic 50% discount is only available to purchase until 30th of September 
2020. To make it even easier (and safer) for parents/guardians, Northern has 
simplified the process so that tickets can be ordered online form without the need to 
visit a local station. Please visit www.northernrailway.co.uk/educational-season and 

complete the form. Your order will then be processed quickly and efficiently and the 
ticket(s) posted out in time for the start of the new school year. 
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